
The Oklahoma County Sheriff’s Office, in conjunction with the National  
Highway Traffic Safety Administration, and the National Sheriff’s Association, 
is bringing this one-of-a-kind event to your area, and we hope you’ll take  
advantage of the valuable safety information we plan to offer! This seminar is 
FREE to attend, and you will attend lectures on changes in eyesight and 
medical issues that affect driving safety. We will also feature a senior  
transportation panel discussion. Immediately after the event, we will offer  
vehicle safety inspections free-of-charge! Don’t miss out on this opportunity! 
We look forward to seeing you at Older Driver Safety Day! 

 
Reservations are required and  

seating is limited, so call today! 

RSVP to 405-713-1950 

Friday, August 20th 
8:30am - 12:00pm 

(Registration opens at 7:45am) 
 

Francis Tuttle Technology Center 
Portland Campus - 3500 NW 150th 

(SE corner of 150th & Portland) 

FEATURED LECTURES ON: 
Eyesight & Driving Ability 

Medical Issues that Affect Driving 

Senior Transportation 

 

ALSO PROVIDED: 
Automobile Safety Information Fair 

Free Vehicle Safety Inspections 

 


